EASTERN PLUMAS



RECREATION DISTRICT

Post Office Box 391, Graeagle, CA 96103-0391 www.EPRD.specialdistrict.org

DIRECTORS:

Ms. Mimi Garner, Chairman
Mr. Tom Connelly, Vice Chairman
Ms. Terri Becky, Secretary/Treasurer
2 Vacant Board Seats - Please Inquire

March 30, 2017

Rachelle Ramelli
Plumas Bank
rachelle.ramelli@plumasbank.com

RE: Eastern Plumas Recreation District Plumas Bank Account # 121022143

Dear Ms. Rachelle Ramelli,

At the March 28, 2017 board of directors meeting of the Eastern Plumas Recreation District, the board reassigned new signatories on the district's Plumas Bank account. Both Don Fregulia and Jennifer Condliffe have resigned. Our new board members and signatories will be Tom Connelly, Vice Chairman and Terri Becky, Secretary and Treasurer.

The minutes of the meeting are attached for your review and confirmation. Ms. Becky and Mr. Connelly will be stopping by to fill out the appropriate paperwork to get authorized access to this account. If you need anything further from me, please don't hesitate to call me.

Margaret Yamer

Margaret Garner, Chairman

775-229-3140